
 

 

 

 

 

Public Participation Event  
From 4:00pm to 8:00pm on Wednesday 21st June 2023 

at Town Hall, Ramelton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Ramelton Flood Relief Scheme 

Purpose of this Public Participation Event 

This is a second public engagement event for 
the project. An initial public engagement event 
to get the views of the people, businesses and 
stakeholders was held in September 2021. The 
feedback from that event has informed the 
assessment and development of the scheme 
to-date. 

The purpose of this public participation event 
is to present the findings of the assessments 
undertaken to date, to outline the available 
flood protection measures and options being 
considered to alleviate flooding and to obtain 
the views of the public and stakeholders on 
those options.  

Your Feedback is Important 

This is your opportunity to take part at the early stages of the planning of the Ramelton Flood Relief Scheme. 
Donegal County Council and the Office of Public Works wishes to consider all viewpoints in relation to the 
flood relief measures being considered.  Time spent communicating your views to the project team is 
appreciated.  
 
See also the project website: https://www.floodinfo.ie/frs/en/ramelton/home/ where the Event 
documentation will be available from 21st June 2023. 

The general public and all interested parties are invited to give their opinions on the Scheme. Please examine 
the possible flood protection measures presented at the event and let your views be known by 21st July 2023. 
 
All queries and comments in relation to this project can sent to either of the following: 
 
Email: Ramelton@ByrneLooby.com   
 
Post:  Project Manager Ramelton FRS  

ByrneLooby 
Building 2100 
Cork Airport Business Park  
Kinsale Road 
Cork, T12 KV8R 

 

Draft Coastal Flood Extent 


